

Dear Future Refine Patient,

My name is Dr. Lucas Bryant and it is a great honor to introduce myself as the new steward of Dr. Young's esteemed practice. As a double board-certified facial plastic surgeon, I have deep and profound respect for the legacy of excellence established by Dr. Young.

The Refine team and I are qualified and committed to upholding the highest standards of care and innovation in the field of facial plastic surgery and aesthetics. I am honored to continue the tradition of personalized and comprehensive care that has been a hallmark of Dr. Young's practice of 41 years.

With a passion for refining natural beauty, I look forward to continuing the tradition this practice is known for. My team and I are here to serve you highest standards of expertise and compassion, ensuring your journey towards self-confidence and rejuvenation is both rewarding and fulfilling.

As part of my dedication to excellence, I have taken many missions trips to places such as Colombia and Ecuador, providing pro-bono reconstructive surgery to trauma patients and those born with defects such as ear deformity and cleft lip.

From a professional perspective, I have been an invited speaker both nationally and internationally. I have written multiple book chapters as well as academic papers on the subjects of facial plastic surgery. While we are based here in Nashville, we regularly see and treat patients from all over the United States as well as international patients. As a member of the medical honor society alpha omega alpha, and elected by my peers as a Castle Connolly Top Doctor, my commitment to exceed your expectations is firm.

I will be personally available for treatments, continuing the legacy of physician based care Dr. Young has established. However, our team has also grown to include additional highly skilled and qualified aesthetic providers available to you as well. I trust them implicitly. They are trained and supervised by myself.

If you have any questions, hesitations, or are ready for your next treatment, please reach out to either our

Nashville or Mt. Juliet location. I look forward to meeting with you soon!

Dr. Lucas Bryant